
Zebra Mussel Found 

 
Bay Lakers, 

 

In late June a single, live, mature Zebra Mussel (ZM) was found 

attached to a rock on Brighton Point Shoreline just east of 

Second Narrows. The DNR is still analyzing the specimen. No 

other ZM's have been sighted in the area.  

 

In order to help us understand if we have a true infestation, we 

need your help in inspecting your dock posts, boat lifts, and 

boats. ZM's attach to hard surfaces and in their early stages feel 

rough like sandpaper. Please take a few moments to put on those 

goggles and take a look and also feel of your equipment.  

 

Report anything suspicious to swimfishphil@icloud.com.  

 

No need to report if nothing found.  

 

Thanks in advance for your assistance. 

 

BLIA 
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